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From: Veldran, Katherine

Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 3:05 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Cc: Smith, Austin; Mottel, Haley

Subject: FW: Director letter with attachments

FYI - Positive message below from Rep Murrell Smith to Director Shwedo.  

Veldran   

 

 

From: Murrell Smith [mailto:murrell@leeandmoise.com]  

Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 2:57 PM 

To: Hornsby, Amy T <Amy.Hornsby@scdmv.net> 

Cc: Shwedo, Kevin A <Kevin.Shwedo@scdmv.net>; Newman, Michael E <Michael.Newman@scdmv.net>; Katherine 

Veldran <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 

Subject: Re: Director letter with attachments 

 

Thank you all for your assistance. I really appreciate the way that DMV is operating. This is an example of 

common sense being employed to resolve a citizens problem. Keep up the great work. Murrell 

 

Sent from my iPhone - please excuse the brevity of this message and/or any typographical errors 

 


